FEB 8 1983

FCML: FCD
(12688, 12689)
030-11884, 030-12015

Monsanto Company

Electronics Division

ATTN: Lloyd B. Andrew, 111
Radiation Protection Officer

501 01d Highway

P.0. Box 8

St. Peters, M0 63376

Gentlemen:

This refers to your letter dated January 10, 1983, providing information in
support of your request for amendment to Materials License Nos. 24-16931-01

and 24-16931-02E. We plan to continue review of your request upon receipt of
information confirming that Messrs. William E. Groce and yourself have attended
and successfully completed the radiation safety training course to be conducted
by the University of Missouri on February 16, 1983, in accordance with the
license requirements.

We will continue our review of your application upon receipt of this informaticn.
Please reply in duplicate and refer to Control Nos. 12688 and 12689.

Sincerely,

Frank C. Davis

Material Licensing Branch

Division of Fuel Cycle and
gateria1 Safety

St. Br. Dist. 4/:)
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